
 
 

 

 

                             ‘Let your light shine’ 

 
 

14th March 2025 
Newsletter 6  
Dear Families,  

 
St Patrick's Day 
It is St Patrick’s Day on Monday 17th March.  If your child would like to dress in the colours of the 
Irish flag - green, white, orange - to celebrate, then we would love to see them dressed up.  
There is the option to donate £1 should you wish to.  This money will be put into PTA funds and 
go towards the purchase of an exciting piece of play equipment for the children - Thank you.  
 
 

 

  
 
Peace Garden Planting Day - Thank you 
 
Thank you to the incredible teamwork of parents, grandparents and members of our local community who 
arrived to help us add the finishing touches to the Peace Garden.  We are so lucky to work with Ben - 
Horticultural manager from Alnwick Gardens, who kindly created a planting scheme for the garden based on 
the children’s ideas incorporating plants to stimulate all the senses.  All of the children in school enjoyed 
adding a plant to the garden, creating a truly special space for reflection and calm where everyone, including 
the adults, can look forward to spending some time. We feel very lucky to have a Peace Garden as not all 
schools have one, it will be a real asset to our community.  
This garden is more than just a space—it's a symbol of what we can achieve when we work together. Thank 
you to everyone involved and for the extremely kind parental donation to buy the plants. We feel extremely 
proud to be part of the Tritlington community.  
 
Watch this space for our official grand opening of the Peace Garden - further information to follow.  
 
 
Football 
Class 2 have been invited to join a football league with other Morpeth Partnership Schools and have their first 
home game on Monday 17th March playing Morpeth All Saints School.  The children are really looking forward 
to it. They also have their forthcoming games against other Font Alliance Schools in April. 
 
 
World Book Day Bingo 
Well done to all of the children who took part in the World Book Day Bingo, which Tritlington Friends kindly 
organised. All of the participants shared their Bingo tickets in collective worship and were put into a draw with 
one lucky winner receiving a £10 book token to spend in a local book shop!  
 
 



 
 
 
 

Spring Term 1   After School Clubs  

Monday Lego Club run by Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Tuesday Art Club run by Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Wednesday Forest School ‘Seedlings After School Club’ 3.15 - 4.45pm 
Sewing Club with Tritlington Explorers  

Thursday Outdoor Play with Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Friday  Movie night with Tritlington Explorers / PE Club with Liam 3.15 - 4.15pm £4 
 
 
 
 

 

Kind regards 
Mrs O’Dell and Mrs Stephenson 
Joint Headteachers 

 
Dates for your Diary   

 
Monday 17th March St Patrick's Day - Non-uniform Day £1 donation wear Irish 

Flag colours 
 

Friday 28th March  Mothering Sunday Shop 
 

Monday 31st March  Parents Evening  
 

Tuesday 1st April  Parents Evening  
 

Wednesday 2nd April Experience Easter with Revd Elaine in school  
 

Wednesday 9th April Easter Service at Hebron Church 
Coffee morning back at school after the service  
 

Thursday 10th April  Easter Film Night 3.15 - 5.00 pm 
 

Friday 11th April BREAK UP FOR 2 WEEKS FOR EASTER 
 

Monday 28th April  Start back at school 
 

Thursday 1st May  Polling Day - school open as normal  
 


